
District 153 Invites You to Help Us... 

Get the new school year off to a great start for our 

community’s kids by “chalking the walks” of Homewood 

with positive, encouraging messages that they will see 

on their first day of school, Aug. 22!  

Chalk your house! Chalk your whole neighborhood! 

Chalk the bus stop! Chalk your business!                  

Then take pictures of your message and post on social 

media with the hashtag: 

#HOMEWOODCHALKSTHEWALKS 
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